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The College of Law hosted an alumni reception 
for the Florida Bar Convention in June.  The 
event was held at the Gaylord Palms Resort in 
South Orlando, and provided an opportunity for 
College of Law alumni to engage with Dean 
Pernell, members of the Development team and 
current student leaders.  Pictured (l-r) Ka’Juel 
Washington (‘05), Camille Thompson (‘10), 
Jennifer Ngoie (‘11), Julian Jackson-Fannin 
(‘11) Cynthia David (‘11), Dean LeRoy Pernell, 
Victoria Manglardi (‘11), Matthew Aycox 
(Second-year), Verhonda Williams (‘11), Alvin 
Benton (‘07), and Alicia Hodo (Second-year).

Establishing Lifetime Traditions

The Black Law Student Association (BLSA) Percy R. 
Luney Spirit of Service Awards Ceremony achieved a 
milestone in March, having recognized members of the 
College of Law community for ten consecutive years.

The event had its beginning as an intimate gathering 
of students and faculty, sponsored by the College of 
Law students in the inaugural class, who participated 
in BLSA.  The first event was held at the Orange 
County Public Library near the temporary law school 
building on Orange Avenue, and featured Attorney 
Jesse J. McCrary as an invited speaker.  Today, the 
FAMU BLSA Chapter is named after the late McCrary, 
and continues to showcase culture and community 
cultivation while honoring individuals who exemplify 
a true “Spirit of Service.”

The tenth annual event was held at the Orlando 
Museum of Art, and featured the recognition of award 
nominees and recipients, as well as a showcase of the 
various educational, community, and social activities 
engaged by BLSA members throughout the 2011-2012 
academic year.  Attorney Daryl Parks, founding and 
managing partner of Parks & Crump, LLC, served as 
the keynote speaker.

2012 Spirit of Service Award Law Student Recipients 
include: Keisha Robinson, First-Year, Section 301; 
Justice Wellington, First-Year, Section 302; Sheila 
Vasquez, First-Year, Section 303; Lavonne Idlette, 
First-Year, Section 304; Antoine Daniels, Second-
Year Full-Time; Tai Harden, Second-Year, Part-Time; 
Chanelle Robinson, Third-Year Full-Time; Temika 
Hampton, Third-Year Part-Time; and Norda Swaby, 
Fourth-Year Part-Time. 

2012 Faculty and Staff Spirit of Service Award 
Recipients include: Erica Polite, Support Services; 
Elizabeth Dorworth, Staff; Associate Professor 
Patricia Broussard, Faculty; and Associate Dean 
Reginald Green, Administration.  Third-year student 
Tiffany Carter received the Commitment to BLSA 
Award, and Professor Lundy Langston was awarded 
the Percy R. Luney Distinguished Service Award.

Sponsorship Awards were presented to T.J. Reddick Bar 
Association; Attorney Council Wooten, Jr.; Attorney 
Frank McDonald; Virgil Hawkins Florida Chapter 
National Bar Association; and Attorney Darryl M. 
Bloodworth.

Milestone Reached in Honoring College of  Law Community

Spirit of Service Award 
Attendees pay tribute to 
Trayvon Martin and fallen 
Rattlers during the annual 
ceremony in March.  BLSA 
has held the event on ten 
occassions to recognize 
those who go above and 
beyond in the community.
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FAMU Plaza

You have a great opportunity to document your days at 
the FAMU College of Law; to honor a family member, 
a recent graduate, or a future law student; to place your 
corporate or individual name on a brick that will be 
permanently installed at the FAMU Plaza at the College 
of Law.  The FAMU Plaza Walkway will pave the way 
for future scholarships, programs and activities that 
will affect the lives of the more than 700 law students 
attending the College of Law each year.  You and other 
alumni, friends and supporters can make sure the College 
of Law continues to fulfill its mission of educating 
tomorrow’s legal professionals.  Place your name among 
the many FAMU College of Law supporters by ordering 
your personalized commemorative brick along the FAMU 
Plaza Walkway!  Commemorative bricks are $100.00 
each and may feature up to 20 characters on three lines.

Please visit http://law.famu.edu to download the brochure, 
or call (407) 254-3266 for additional information

The

 The Honorable Belvin Perry, Jr., Chief Judge, Ninth Judicial Circuit 
(left), is presented with a commemorative brick and certificate by Dean 
LeRoy Pernell (right) during the Spring Oath of Attorney Ceremony at 
the College of Law.  The brick is installed at the FAMU Plaza Walkway 
on the College of Law campus.
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